MARKETPLACE

Oak marketplace

To place your business in the marketplace calendar, mail the information, including the business telephone number and address, to Business Editor, 80251 School-croft, Livonia 48150. Or drop the information off at your local Observer & Eccentric newspaper office.

Perceptron, Inc. of Farming-ton Hills has been named a 'Worldwide Supplier of the Year' by General Motors and has received a 'Quality, Service, Price' award for its excellence in meeting these key competitive success factors used in GM's sourcing

Perceptron, Inc. has also announced it has received from Michigan-based Progressive Tool & Industries Co. (PICO), Key

Welder Corporation and Weldmation Inc., purchase orders for five (5) Perceptron 1000 laser sensor measuring systems totaling approximately \$2,130,000.

The systems are to be delivered to Ford Motor Company over the next six months.

This Ford Installation represents the largest single-plant concentration of Perceptron's equipment at Ford. In addition to Ford, Perceptron has supplied precision measuring systems to General Motors and Chrysler in North America as well as Audi, BMW, Mercedes-Benz, Volkswagen, and Volvo in Europe.

Associates of Birmingham, an outpatient counseling center specializing in marital, family and individual therapy, has relo-cated to new quarters on Wood-ward Avenue in downtown Bir-

mingham. The move was necessary to accommodate the growing clientele served by the 25 professional social workers, psychologists and psychiatrists on the staff.

staff.

Hush Pupples Brand Shoes, the Rockford, Mich-based division of Wolverine World Wide, Inc., has chosen the Detroit office of CME-KHBB Advertising in Southfield as its agency-of-record. As marketing partner for this classic American brand, CME-KHBB will provide creative, media, collateral and strategic planning.

Chyslers Customer satisfaction and vehicle Quality Division has selected White Associates in Birmingham, a professional marketing communications company, to provide its dealers with a comprehensive warranty process ad-

ministration program.

Domino's Pizza in the metropolitan Detroit area has kickedoff its new "Local Heroes —
You've the Tops!' program. This
program will recognize those who
make a significant contribution to
their neighborhood or hometown their neighborhood or hometown that might otherwise go unre-warded.

The Local Heroes program is our way at Domino's of demonstrating our commitment to the nelghborhoods and communities in which we do business, said Tim Brown, owner of Metro Derott Pizza, which has 45 Domino's stores in the Detroit area. Brown said he feels it's important to foster the contributions that

people of all ages make to the community.

community.

We're loolding for the woman who plants flowers at the curb each year or the little boy who shovels the walks of the elderly, for free. These are the people who make up the fabric of the neighborhood and who seldom receive recognition.

FREE SEMINAR



How much home can you offord? What are your financing options? Do you know the basic steps in the home buying process? You will need the answers to these common questions if you are considering one of the most important purchases of your life - buying a home.

This free seminar is provided to you as a public service of the Western Wayne Oakland County Association of REALTORS». No individual REALTORS» or real estate companies will be pro-motied, as this is a strictly informational program. You will receive an excellent packet of information and your questions will be fielded by the panel of speakers. Make your reserva-tion today.

Canned good donations for the Salvation Army will be accepted at the door.

YOU'RE INVITED TO A FREE SEMINAR ON HOME BUYING ON

Tuesday, April 20 • 7:00 - 9:00 p.m.

Holiday Inn - Livonia West 17123 N. Laurel Park Drive Call 478-1700, ext. 241 for reservations

Western Wayne Oakland County Association of REALTORS®





Observer & Eccentric



BEAT THE MAY PRICE INCREASE With The House Of Seagram

BRAND	SIZE	APRIL PRICE	MAY 2ND PRICE	SAVE
Crown Royal	750 ml	\$18.95	\$20.72	\$1.77
Chivas Regal	750 ml	\$24.97	\$26.99	\$1.02
Seagram's V.O.	750 ml	\$11.49	\$12.49	\$1.00
Captain Morgan	750 ml	\$ 9.96	\$ 10.95	\$.99
Seagram's 7 Crown	750 ml	s 8.99	s 9.96	s .97



Those who appreciate quality enjoy it responsibly.

BUY IN APRIL AND SAVE!!

Some constructive advice about I-94 construction at Metro Airport.

By now, you've probably heard or read about the Michigan Department of Transportation (MDOT) construction project about to get under way at Metro Airport, And while this project will mean safer, better access to the Airport, this news may bring to mind visions of long delays and confusing detours. We'd like to assure you that we'll be doing everything possible to keep you moving at Metro.

During construction, MDOT will maintain the flow of traffic into the airport. Any necessary traffic disruptions

will be confined to traffic leaving the airport. In order to help you find the quickest routes possible and avoid delays, MDOT is implementing a major motorist information program. This program includes a toll-free number to call for the latest traffic information, 1-800-968-9394, as well as printed materials at the airport to help you get where you're going in the easiest way possible.

Detour information will be available in all airport terminals, at car rental agencies and at all parking facilities.

1993 CONSTRUCTION CALENDAR

April 14. Preparatory work begins on detour routes.

April 26. Northbound Middlebelt closes from Wick to Smith: I-94 is reduced to two lanes each direction plus an on/off ramp lane in each direction; all ramps from Middlebelt to I-94 are closed, and two ramps to I-94 from Merriman are closed. Most ramps and Middlebelt Road will reopen to traffic at the end of July.

August and September. Northbound Merriman is reduced to one lane north of I-94; the northbound Merriman to eastbound I-94 ramp is closed for two weeks (dates to be determined); the ramp from both southbound and northbound Middlebelt to westbound I-94 remains closed.

Laté November to Spring, 1994. I-94 is opened to three lanes each direction plus ramp lanes; Merriman and Middlebelt Roads opened completely; all ramps fully opened for traffic.

Spring-Fall, 1994. Reconstruction work will be limited to I-94 and Merriman north of Flynn Drive.

For more information and up-to-the-minute traffic information, call: 1-800-968-9394.

